Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

REGION III
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 041 s. 2025

FROM : SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
TO : SELECT UNIT HEADS
SUBJECT : POSTPONEMENT OF WORKSHOP ON THE

HARMONIZATION OF ARTA AND QMS DOCUMENTS AND
PROVISION OF TECHNICAL GUIDANCE

DATE : September 24, 2025

This Office informs all concerned re: the Postponement of the workshop on
the Harmonization of ARTA and QMS Documents and Provision of Technical

Guidance until further notice.
CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V

A Schools Division Superintendentq’/

For information and guidance.
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